
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim renewed his call for not deducting reformations to
ministerial reshuffling

 Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, chairman of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq stressed that the

reform cannot be deducted to only ministerial reshuffling, calling for inclusive reforms away

from the being unreliable and improvisational.
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This took place during his Eminence leading the central shura council meeting of the Al-Mehrab

Martyr movement Monday, 05/09/2016 at his eminence in Baghdad office.
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Participants discussed reforms issues extensively as well as a review of the security situation

and the victories achieved, where Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim stressed to fortify security

institutions from political disagreement. The participants discussed the situations and affairs

of the Al-Mehrab Martyr movement and the role they played reviving the First of Rajab the

memorial of the martyrdom of al-Mehrab Martyr Sayyid Mohammed Baqir al-Hakim (Sanctify his holy

soul).


